Wednesday 3™ June 2020

St Clement & St James and St Thomas’: Learning at home

This term, we are moving to setting learning on Google Classroom instead of on the school website. Google
Classroom is where all of your child’s learning is going to be posted each day. There will be opportunities for
your child to access different learning tools as well as submitting responses to the lessons that they have
completed. Teachers will post videos to their class and children will have an opportunity to make comments
to their teacher about their learning. Using Google Classroom will make communication between your child
and their teacher easier.

You will receive a text message with your child’s login and password details for your child to be able to
access Google Classroom (if not please contact the school office).

All learning will be set here from Monday 8th June onwards. Before this, please continue to use the class
pages on the website.

Here is a video to show you how to enter Google Classroom.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0vpDijcli7iA&feature=youtu.be

First please go to the website: https://classroom.google.com/. Here you will be asked to enter your login
and password details. You should be asked to change the password when you access Google Classroom for
the first time.

Once you have logged in, you will be able to see that this is your child’s Google account and we are using a
platform called Classroom. Your child will have been placed in their classroom ready to access their learning.
On the first page of the classroom, there will be a question asking how you found logging into Google
Classroom. Please submit this response ASAP so that teachers are able to see who has managed to login to
the classroom.

If there are any problems with logging on, please contact the school office.

Expectations for Google Classroom:

- Work will be uploaded by the teacher every day at 10am

- This can be found at the top of the page under ‘classwork’

- Every day there will be a message from the teacher, an English, Maths and a foundation subject
lesson (eg. History, Science, Geography)

- There will be questions for your child to answer once they have completed each lesson through a
Google form

- This will then feedback to the teacher how the children have found the lesson

- All lessons must be completed that day and at 3pm teachers will go through the responses of the
children who have submitted their responses to check if there are any problems

- Teachers will be able to see which children are accessing the Google Classroom and each lesson
everyday

- Please note, on occasions, another teacher from the school may set the learning.
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